
                                 MARCH 2024 BOARD MEETING  

UTILITIES MANAGER MIKE SUNDBY 

 

1. TAYLORSVILLE LIFT STATION HAS BEEN COMPLETED AND THE RENTED GENERATOR HAS 
BEEN RETURNED. 
 

2. ALL SECURITY CAMERAS ARE INSTALLED. 
 

3. DIG IT HAS BEN DELAYED DUE TO THE GROUND WATER INTRUSTION. WE ARE 
INSTALLING A NEW TYPE OF METER BOX AND REMOVING THE OLD CHRISTIE BOXES. 
 

4. I PURCHASED A REPAIR KIT FOR THE POOL AND WILL TRY MY HAND AT PLASTER REPAIR. 
 

5. WE PURCHASED A WELL WATER LEVEL METER TO DETERMINE THE STATIC AND 
PUMPING LEVELS IN EACH WELL. 
 

6. UPDATING ALL CRITICAL EMERGENCY RESPONSE BOOKS. 
 

7. UPDATING WATER TREATMENT PLANT OPERATIONS PLANS. 
 

8. REVISING THE CROSS CONNECTION CONTROL PLAN. 
 

9. BEGINNING A VALVE IDENTIFICATION AND EXERCISE PLAN. 
 

10. WE HAVE APPROXIMATELY 10 YOUNG PEOPLE FROM AMERI-CORE COMING TO DO 
VOLUNTEER WORK. 
 

11. WE HAVE BEEN WORKING QUITE A BIT ON THE PARK AND HAVE PURCHASED NEW 
BASES FOR THE INFIELD. 
 

12. OUR ENGINEER DEAN, IS BEGINNING THE PROCESS OF LOOKING AT WELL AND STORAGE 
TANK SITES. 
 

13. SUBMITTING A REQUEST FOR AN INTERIM BATHROOM AND OFFICE RENTAL OR 
PURCHASE. 


